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I am in support of HB 3755.  I am a senior and with costs rising on basic necessities it 

is putting a financial strain on a limited income.  As you can imagine, the Social 

Security COLA (2.5% this year) is far from keeping up with inflation and never will be.  

So for many of us, we are falling further and further behind.  A incremental property 

tax exemption would help us be able to stay in our homes.  As it is, where would we 

go if we can no longer afford our homes?  Thank you for your consideration. 


